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EAU CLAIRE, WI - With  the spring election just two weeks away, we're excited to introduce you
 to Judy Gatlin, running for Eau Claire County Board!

  

Judy  is a long-time resident of her district and the community. She is an  original member of the
Eau Claire Alliance for Strong Communities board,  serves on the 15 Now Northwest Wisconsin
steering committee, and chairs  the Community Services Committee of the Area Labor Council.

  

Her leadership in the community reflects her commitment to improving the lives of the area's
residents.

  

In  her own words, Judy "believes a county can only be prosperous if its  residents are safe and
healthy. Policymakers and municipal leaders  should hold steadfast to the elements which
maintain that stability."  Judy seeks to promote a local government that protects tax dollars, 
promotes a living wage, and preserves local control.

  

Help  Judy accomplish these goals by contributing by mail to her campaign at  Judy
Gatlin for County Board 1810 Birch Street Eau Claire, WI 54703.

  

Thanks for supporting these great candidates!
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